
         
 

 

 
   

 
              

               
 

             
 

 
              
               

              
                

                
              

             
               

 
             

               
               

                
                

          
 

 
 

                
          

 
 

    
 
 

The 1st GeoDays, 14th–17th March 2023, Helsinki, Finland 

SOCIAL MEDIA GUIDELINES 

Please Read Before You Tweet (or Blog, or Facebook, or Instagram…) The organisers of 
GeoDays 2023 encourage open discussion on social media and other outlets at our meeting. 

When posting about the event on social media, please use hashtags: #GeoDays or 
#GeoDays2023 

In order to find a balance between embracing social media and protecting authors’ work, 
we set forth the following guidelines: GeoDays 2023 has an embargo in place on discussing 
presentations until the beginning of the talk or poster session. Please do not discuss 
presentations until this time if you do not have the authors’ permission to do so. This 
embargo exists to protect the authors. As an author, you have permission to break your own 
embargo or permit someone else to do the same. This includes discussing your own 
presentation online, posting slides or posters, etc. However, to protect yourself, make sure 
you are aware of any potential future publisher’s policies about early dissemination of work. 

The default assumption is to allow open discussion of GeoDays 2023 presentations on 
social media but please respect any request by an author to not disseminate the contents 
of their talk or poster. The following icon may be downloaded from the GeoDays 2023 
website for inclusion on slides or (next to) posters to clearly express when an author does 
not want their results posted on social media. An author can also ask to not be 
photographed or videotaped during their talk or poster session. 

We want to thank everyone for following these basic guidelines for online posts of all kinds. 
We look forward to seeing your thoughts and discussion online! 

The organizing committee 


